
 
 
 
 

January 12, 2022 
 
 
Re: SCH Number 2022010033 
 
 
The City of San Carlos would like the add the following state agency reviews for the 
proposed hotel project located at 501 Industrial, identified at the Governor’s Office of 
Planning and Research (OPR), State Clearinghouse Unit (SCH) under number 
2022010033: 
 
 

 Caltrans, Dist. 4 
 State Water Resources Control Board 
 San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
 City/County Association of Governments of San Mateo County --

Airport Land Use Commission 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Lisa Porras 
Advance Planning Manager 
City of San Carlos 
lporras@cityofsancarlos.org  
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